
 
As per the discussion with Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, it has been decided to invite the 
students who passed out from the university till the year 2020 to participate in 
Smriti Kumbh (Annual Alumni Meet - 2025). 
It is to inform you that the last date for the registration has been extended upto 15 th 
feb. 2025 (till 12:00 noon) due to students who passed from 2018 to 2020 have got 
less time for registration. 
Kindly upload the date of the extension of registration on the University 
Website  
 


